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NOVEMBER CALENDAR 

l: Upstage Company 
presents Frankenstein 
Slept Here, a comedy, 
at 2 p.m. in Little 
Theatre, Fine Arts 
Building. 

~: Frankenstein Slept 
Here, a comedy, at 8 
p.m., Little Theatre, 
Fine Arts Building. 

2: The Rev. Leland 
Caulder, pastor of the 
Lutheran Church of the 
Ascension in Jackson , 
Miss., will speak at 
10:30 a.m. in the 
Student Center Chapel. 

!: Advertising Seminar. 
Instructor is Mary 
Eaddy, APR. 

7-8: Women In 
Management Seminar, 
featuring author Betty 
Harragan, who wrote the 
II k . I wor 1ng womans bible" 
entitled Games Mother 
Never Taught You. 

.!Q:Edward L. Proctor, 
M.D., and Coastal 
Educational Foundation 
board member, will 
speak at 10:30 a.m. in 
the Student Center 
Chapel. 

Oedipus The King, 

2:30 p.m. 
Wheelwright, tickets 

are $4. 

~: Terpsichore, 
Handel's opera ballet, 
will be performed by 
the New York Baroque 
Dance Co., 8 p.m. 
Wheelwright. Admission 
is $5 at the door or 
through Cultural Arts 
Series membership. 

15-16 : Chi 1 d r e 1, ' s 
Literature Conference. 
For details, contact 
the office of 
Continuing Education. 

ll: The Upstage Company 
will peTform The 
Dutchman, at B°p.m., 
Little Theatre, Fine 
Arts Building, tickets 
are $1 in advance 

23: The Dutchman, 8 
p.m., Little Theatre, 
Fine Arts Building, 
tickets $1 in advance. 

24: Robert W. 
Squatriglia, associate 
chancellor for Student 
Development, will speat 
at 10:30 a.m. in the 
Student Center Chapel. 

28: Thanksgiving Day 
Service, 10:30 a.m. in 
the Student Center 
Chapel. 

Holiday 

29: Holiday 

.!2.: Dr. Ronald L. Hall, OFFICE RELOCATIONS 
Department of 
Philosophy and Religion The following 
at Francis Marion offices have been moved 

~: Coastal Carolina 
Theatre Series presents 
Oedipus The King, 8 
p.m. Wheelwright 
Auditorium, tickets 

College, will speak at 
are.10:30 a.m. in the 

Student Center Chapel. $4. 

to the Williams Brice 
Additi0r.: 

Diane Watson: room 151 
harsnall Parker: room 
151-A Jess Dannelly: 
rooill 151-B Steve Hula: 
room 151-C 

~: Oedipus The King, 8 
p.m., Wheelwright, 
tickets are $4. 

Thi, Week is published by USC-Coastal Carolina College, an equal 
opportunity employer subscribing to all Civil Rights legislation. 



~XCHAHGE PROGRAM 
OFFICIAL TO VISIT 
yOASTAL CAROLINA, 
i>ROP-IH FOR 
STUDENTS/FACULTY IS 
PLANNED 

Beth Morgan, 
pro 6 raw assistant at 

the International 
Student Exchange 
Program, will visit the 
Coastal Carolina 
College campus Tuesday, 
Oct. 29 to evaluate the 
college's potential for 
ISEP exchange students. 

A drop-in for 
faculty and students is 
planned for 11 a.m. to 
noon in the Office of 
International Studies. 

MEDIA COLLECTION POLICY 
AVAILABLE IN LIBRARY 

A Media Collection 
Policy is available to 
those who wish to read 
it. The temporary 
policy will be reviewed 
at the end of six 
months before final 
adoption. The policy 
states the philosophy 
and focus of the 
collection, as well as 
providing guidelines 
for the types of 
materials to be 
collected. To see a 
copy, contact Margaret 
Fain, ext. 2410, 
Kimbel Library 
reference office. 

SOCCER SCHEDULE 

Oct. 31: 4 p.m. at UNC 
Wilmington Nov. 2: 2 
p.m. at West Virginia 

University 
Nov. 6: 7:30 p.m. at 
Clemson Nov. 1: 2 p.m. 
at home, Stetson 

University 

SHORT COURSES AT 
COASTAL 

-MAKING YOUR MONEY 
WORK, 7-9p.m. 
Tuesdays, Oct. 29-Nov. 
26. Fee is $35. 
Instructor is Dr. 
Gerald Boyles. Course 
investigates various 
investment options. 

- BOOKEEPING AND 
ACCOUNTING FORSMALL 
BUSINESSES,71onday, 
Oct. 28 from 7-9 p.m at 
Georgetown Extension, 
Cleland St., James 
Eason is instructor, 
fee is $20. 

- ANALYSIS AND 
INTERPRETATION OF 
FINANCIAL STATEMENTS, 
Tuesday, Oct. 29 from 
7-10 p.m. at Georgetown 
Extension. Instructor 
is James Eason, fee is 
$20. 

(To register, contact 
the Office of 
Continuing Education, 
448-1481, 347- 3161 or 
546-0234.) 

BENEFITS MEETING FOR 

ALL FACULTY AND STAFF 

November is open 
enrollment month for 
HMO's and all insurance 
including dental and 
life. There will be two 
sessions to discuss 
questions about 
benefits in general and 
present information 
about HMO's. Times are 
1:30 p.m. or 3 p.m. 
Monday, Oct. 28 in SC-
205. 

NOVEMBER BI:RTHDAYS 

01: Colleen Lohr 
Claudia Heinle 

02: Joan Piroch 
Timothy Touzel 

04: Joyce B. Parker 

05: Alvin Hall 
Cenita Bellamy 

07: Janice Sellers 
08: Francis Butler 
)9: Patty Hickman 

Janice Schuster 

12: Jacqueline Gmuca 
James Housand Jr. 

14: John Farrelly 
Glenda Laws 
Gwen B. Turner 

15: Wilbur Garland 
Randall Cox 

16: Richard Dame 
Sarah McDearmon 

17: Sally M. Horner 

20: Leo Port 
William Wilder 

21: Ernest Smith 
22: Wallace E. McNew 

Gayle M. Skipper 
23: Robert Squatriglia 
28: James Hill 

YOUR GOOD DEED 
FOR THE MONTH 

Volunteer ushers 
are needed for the 
performance of Oedipus 
the King, which will 
run at 8 p.m. Nov. 8-9 
and 2:30 p.m. Nov. 10. 
To volunteer for your 
good deed of the month, 
contact Pat Bost in the 
box office of 
Wheelwright Performing 
Arts Center. 



FACULTY/STAFF/STUDENT 
NEWS 

ED ANDERSEN, 
director of the Coastal 
Carolina College 
extension in 
Georgetown, recently 
was a judge for the 
Georgetown County 
Teacher of the Year 
competition. The award 
winner was Sharon 
Strickland, English 
department chairman ~t 
Andrews High School. 

An article written 
by DR. HERBERT WEIGAND, 
entitled "From Science 
Int o Ar t. , " w i 11 be 
published in the 
November issue of Art 
Education, the journal 
of the National Art 
Education Association. 
The paper discusses the 
teaching of natural 
science integrated with 
visual art in the 
secondary school. 

PAT BENNETT, 
School of Nursing, was 
nominated for The Rod & 
Harold McCown Woman of 
the Year Award by the 
Waccamaw Charter of the 
American Business 
Women's Association on 
Oct. 8. Credentials 
and letters of support 
were submitted to the 
Conway Chamber of 
Commerce on Oct. 17. 
The award committee 
will announce the 
recipient of the 1985 
Woman of the tear Awar<l 
on Oct. 24 at the 
Conway Chamber of 
Commerce Banquet. Ms. 
Bennett recently was 
notified that she had 
become a member of the 
Inner Circle of the 
American Business Women 
Association. The Inner 
Circle is a national 
ABWA award. 
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